
 “Once a Marine, Always a Marine” 18 September  2014 

 

Commandant:  Dwight Harris                Vice Commandant:  John Harris               Jr Vice Commandant:  Heath Harris 

 

Monthly Meeting:  Every 4
th

 Thursday of each month                Next Meeting:  Thursday, September 25, 2014 at 1900 

Location: Victory Center, Indian River Mall, 6200 20
th

 Street, Suite 160 

Uniform of the Day:  Casual with Cover and Red Polo Shirt 

 

August Meeting 
 

Commandant Dwight Harris, Paul Netzel and Dave 

Phillips volunteered to be Detachment Delegates for the 

Veterans Council. 
 

Sick and Distressed: 
 

Doc Copeland  Ken Dansby  
 

Events: 
 

Adjutant Pam Richards was able to obtain a donation of 

three Airboat Rides for two through the Indian River 
County Airboat Association.  We were able to sell raffle 

tickets for the Airboat Rides and received a total of 

$186.00 from selling the tickets and a total of $89.53 in 
generous donations; providing a net revenue of $275.53.  

Our thanks to Pam Richards and the Airboat Association 

for their support.  The drawing for the raffle was held on 
September 16 and there were three winners. 
 

Upcoming Events: 
 

The Detachment will be sponsoring a traditional Marine 

Corps Birthday Ball on November 8, 2014, at the Club at 

Point West.  Tickets for the Ball will be $40.00 per 

person.  There will be a served sit-down Dinner and a 
cash bar.  Cocktail hour begins at 5:30 PM followed by a 

ceremony and dinner.  The entrée is either Seared Mahi 

Mahi or Chicken Parmesan. 
 

The Ball will include a 50/50 drawing and a raffle for a 
K-Bar and a necklace with a Marine Corps Pendant.  

After dinner entertainment will be provided by Jim Moy 

who will DJ with 60’s 70’s and 80’s popular music. 
 

Tickets are now available for purchase at John Michael 

Mathews Fine Jewelry, 645 Beachland Blvd, Vero 
Beach. Contact John Mathews at 234-1512, Heath Harris 

at 643-2554 or Mike Bodnar at 778-1472 for 

information.  When purchasing the tickets you will need 
to provide the preferred dinner entrée.  

Supporting sponsors can purchase advertisement blocs 

or provide Birthday wishes in the Ball Program.  

Boosters (donors of $5.00) will be identified in the 
Program as well.  Individuals that want to be a Booster 

or wish to purchase an advertisement space in the MC 

Ball Program should contact Ron Brooks at 559-4260.  
To date the Detachment has received a total of $695.00 

in revenue for the Program Advertisements.   

Information: 

 

Just a reminder that effective July 1, 2014 the annual 
Marine Corps League membership dues increased to 

$40.00 per year so don’t be surprised when you receive 

your annual renewal notice. 

 
The Department of Florida Fall Conference will be held 

October 9-12, 2014 at the Hilton Garden Inn, Tampa; 

Conveniently located at the intersection of Interstate 75 
(Exit 254) and US 301 in Riverview.  If interested in 

attending check the Florida MCL website at mclfl.org. 

 

Semper Fi 

 

Past Commandant Ron Brooks 

Indian River Detachment 058 
Marine Corps League 

 
E-mail:  RonBrooks99@comcast.net   Phone:  772-559-4260 
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